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Cullen Property adds New Business expertise to investment team

Edinburgh  residential  property  investment  and  lettings
specialist Cullen Property has appointed Mhairi-Clare Galletta
as its New Business Executive.

The newly created position further strengthens the company’s
team  of  residential  property  investment  and  letting
specialists. It follows a period of growth across the industry
in Scotland and Edinburgh in particular that has seen Cullen
Property expand the company’s portfolio of managed properties
as well as its teams.

Mhairi-Clare will focus on advising landlords and property
investors on new investment opportunities in the capital as
well as advising current clients on how to generate the best
possible return on their existing properties.
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Mhairi-Clare Galletta

Cullen Property Managing Director Steve Coyle said: “We’re
delighted that Mhairi-Clare has joined our new business and
investment team. As our portfolio of properties has grown
considerably over the past few years, this is the perfect time
to expand our team.

“Mhairi-Clare’s  knowledge  of  the  city  combined  with  her
experience in the residential property industry will make her
an invaluable asset to our team.”

An Edinburgh native, Mhairi-Clare is looking forward to the
challenges of the job: “Delivering quality advice and service
to property investors and landlords is my passion, which I
hope I can share with the team and our clients.

“Watching a property transform from something fairly rundown
into something extraordinary is one of my favourite parts of
the job, and having the opportunity to help Cullen Property



clients choose the perfect investment is very exciting.”

Cullen Property specialises in HMO property investment and is
one of Edinburgh’s leading student letting agents, currently
managing circa 400 properties in Edinburgh including 200+ HMO
properties. The Cullen Property team can source, acquire and
transform a dated spacious Edinburgh property into a modern
HMO licensed accommodation in prime city centre locations.


